Post of Academic Sub-wardens HOME | VACANCIES \
(Internal Applicants Only)

Applications are invited from the members of the Permanent/ Temporary Academic staff for the post of Academic
Sub-Warden of the following hostels. Those interested are kindly requested to send their applications through the
respective Head of the department and the Dean of the Faculty to reach the Assistant Registrar/ Academic
Establishments on or before 06 February 2024.

« Thelawala Women's Hostel

+ De Seram (New) Women's Hostel
= Kithyakara Boy's Hostel

« Female Hostel-Faculty of Nursing

« Male Hostel- Faculty of Nursing

Vajira Hapuhinna Jayaratne

Acting Registrar



